
Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back after the half term break, I hope  
everyone had a safe and pleasant week. 
 
We have had a very creative start to the term.  

Year 2 looked at the work of the artist Georgia O’Keefe 
and then sketched real life flowers and also made clay 
flowers. Year 1 have learnt about wheels, axels and  
chassis in DT and then made their own vehicles using 
cardboard boxes, wooden rods and wheels. 
  
Reception have been exploring their new role play areas 
and the Centre have been painting dinosaurs.  
 
Nursery children have been practising writing their 
names and then making their own name cards. 
  
Please remember that we would like children to come 
dressed as a story book character on Thursday 7th 
March to celebrate World Book Day. See below for some 
ideas. 
 
Best wishes, 
Angela White | Headteacher 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

March 
Tues 5th—Book Fair 
Wed 6th — Year 2 Art Day 
Thur 7th—World Book Day 
Thur 7th — SEN Social Skills Workshop 
Fri 8th—Book Fair 
Tues 12th—Year 1 Visiting St Dunstan’s Church Hedgehog & Squirrel 

Tues 12th—Reception Hearing Screening 
Wed 13th—Reception Hearing Screening 
Thur 14th—Reception Hearing Screening 
Thur 14th —Year 1 Visiting St Dunstan’s Church Owl & Badger 

Tues 19th—Reception Hearing Screening 
Wed 20th— Feltham Police Assembly Year 1 & Year 2 
w/c 11th—Last Week Of After School Clubs 
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Whole School Attendance Week Before Half Term—92.3% 

Quietest Lunch Table Winners 
 Rec — Table 5 — Lion Class 
  Year 1 — Table 5 – Owl Class 
  Year 2 —Table 6—Rocket Class 
 

Well done, you will have a trophy on your 
table next week ! 

The attendance bears are awarded to 
the classes with the highest  
collective attendance.  
Congratulations to the children in  
Rosemary class (97.9%) and Squirrel 
class (96.6%)  
They won the bears the week before 
half term and can wear their own 
clothes on Friday 1st March. 

World Book Day 
To help celebrate the children’s love of reading. We 
would like them to come to school dressed as a story 
book character on Thursday 7th March 

No princess, superhero or football costumes please, as the  
children often wear these and we would like them to wear  
something different for this day.  
 
Supermarkets stock a variety of costumes or you can make one 
yourself. There are many ideas on the internet – here are just a few: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be lots of book related activities happening on the day 
and the staff will be dressing up too.  

If you would like any help with ideas for your child’s costume please 
don’t hesitate to ask. 

Book Fair—Rec/Year 1/Year 2 
We will be holding our annual Book Fair 
on Tuesday 5th March and Friday 8th 
March. They will be held in the big hall 
from 3pm - 3.45pm on both days.  
 
We invite you to go with your child to choose from a wide 
range of books. You can collect them from 3.00pm onwards, 
at the class door. 
 
The book fair will be cashless, so please bring a payment card 
with you. Your child will bring home their £1 national book 
token shortly which you can bring to use as part payment for 
their book/s. 

Health and Safety Reminders 
 Earrings removed before school. 

 No parking on double yellow lines or kerbs. 

 Parents to wait with children before school. 

 Play equipment used in school hours only. 

 Scooters & bikes walked around school.    

 School Shoes to be worn at all times. 

 Uniform & bags clearly labelled. 
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